

Minutes of CLOK Committee meeting 16th July 2024 7:30pm Zoom

Apologies for absence

Ann Cranke, B King

Present

J Green, C Mackenzie, P Archer, Mark D (SDO), J Trigg, D Murphy, R Rriby, C Wright, R Simpson.

1) Reviewed the minutes of June meeting

Actions arising

Were the C2G attendees informed about Maprun? **R Baker**

Tripods and daptors for start clocks in process

Banner design ask L Wright – **C Mackenzie**

2a) Previous events - any comments

Aislaby poor attendance why? Was it too close to British champs in same area?

Need to add a 2nd event to make a weekend?

Stewart Park – went well

YBT heat won

Team attended the final in 4th place by one point

PPJR – CLOK will pay entries if a team is going

2b) Future Events

Barnard Castle all access sorted

October Odyssey 2 controllers found / needed ? my notes not clear

Autumn series dates still in process

MLN several dates planned

3) Treasurers Update – No significant updates

4) CDO Report received

Stokesley **C Mackenzie** to speak with Sarah

Rachel to work remotely October – Dec

5) SDO Report received

6) AOB

Hold onto old maps

New members D Murphy to circulate e mail to new members on roles on how people can help the club

CSC parking can't use South Gare road

Controller found

Down load need upto 3 computers may need a new lithium Ion battery

AGM J Green to contact members with date information

.

Date of next meeting

Was set as 17/9/24